A Pickle Party

Something extraordinary happened in the quiet Somerset village of Charlton Adam
on 30 June. The Giraffe House Pickleball Club, that was started in 2018 by our now
Club President Peter Snart-Smith and his wife Angie, reached 100 members! When
they cobbled together an old tennis net, strung it up at the community hall and got a
few friends together to “have a go”, they could not have foreseen how popular it
would become. It's an amazing milestone to have reached, given the location of the
Club.

The party was a surprise for Peter. Planned with the help of the Club committee and
joined on the day by around 60 members, much fun was had. The Club prides itself
on having members from the age of 20+ to upwards of 70. All standards are played
and members take part in festivals and competitions, both in-house, local and
national. A friendly, supportive and sociable Club, there are regular events and get
togethers for members, so it was no surprise that it was well attended.

We are always looking for new players, so if you are interested in having a go, take a
look at our web site The Giraffe House Pickleball Club.




